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OYSTER CREEK ’ NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
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N 6O5-6000 PO BOX 388 « FORKED RIVER © NEW JERSEY ¢ 08731

October 2, 1981

Mr. Ronald C. Huynes, Director Ay
Office of Inspection ancd Enforcement AN
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission a ﬂ[ z[
Region I I
631 Park Avenue Vo r
King of Prussia, PA 19406 5 ",

T
Dear Mr. Haynes: 6

s

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Smu&&
Docket No. 50-219
1IE Bulletin 81-02, Supplement 1

The subject bulletin requested that Oyster Creek supply certain
infcrmation related to Westinghouse valves within a 45 day period.
Unfortunately, it has not been possible to camply wi_1 this request
within the allotted time due to increased work load resulting from
other operational concerns. Consequently, we will need additional
time to camplete our response. We expect to submit this information
by October 30, 1981.

1f you should have any questions, please contact Mr. Michael Laggart
at (609) 693-6932.

Very truly yours,
~ M "\ )
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\_}4 2 XA 5/'"
J. T. Carroll, Je.
Acting Director |- Oyster Creek
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cc: Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Reqgulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Forked River, NJ 08731




